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County Mandates the Use of Protective Face Coverings at
Government Center

Troup County, Ga. July 7, 2020 — Due to the recent increase in Coronavirus Disease (COVID-
19) cases in Troup County and in order to help ensure the health and wellness of the public and
our employees, the county has mandated the use of protective face coverings for all visitors at
the Troup County Government Center, effective Wednesday, July 8, 2020.

Anyone who must visit for permitted in-person services will be required to wear face masks and
practice social distancing while inside the building. In addition, all visitors who enter the
building will continue to be screened immediately by county personnel to include being asked to
answer health-related questions as recommended by local health agencies and to provide a
temperature check. All visitors will be subject to denial of entry based on responses to the
questions and/or temperature. The county strongly encourages the public to please stay home if
experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, as well as to please call ahead of time before arrival.

Media Contact: Rachel Camp, Communications Manager, (706) 298-3670 or
rcamp(@troupcountyga.gov.

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to
www.troupcountyga.gov or follow us on Facebook at
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, Twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and
Instagram (@ troupcogovernment.
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